
Dec. 19th & 26th, 2021

St. Cyril’s Mass Schedule
Sunday 12/19 – 4th Sunday of Advent
9:30 am +Ruth Sandt and Mary Norman Coen by The
Stefanciks

Monday 12/20 – Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00 pm

Wednesday 12/22 – 4th Wednesday of Advent
6:00 pm  + Joe Sopcich by John & Carol Sheehan
+Joe Sopcich by Joe & Maureen Hershewe

Friday 12/24 – Christmas Eve
3:30 pm Sugar Creek Tamburitzans
4:00 pm  +Deceased members of the Mikula Family by
Rosemary Dotson
6:00 pm  Mass at St. Ann’s Church

Saturday 12/25 – The Nativity of the Lord
10:00 am  Mass at St. Ann’s Church

Sunday 12/26 –The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary
and Joseph
9:30 am  +Joe Sopcich by Joe & Maureen Hershewe
+David Olinskey by the Novak and Kaiser Families

Monday 12/27 - Our Lady of Peace Prayer Group
6:00 pm

Wednesday  12/29 – Fifth day within the Octave
of the Nativity of the Lord
6:0 0pm  +Joe and Betty Topi on their 80th Anniversary
by Tom Topi

Saturday 1/1- Solemnity of Mary, The Holy
Mother of God
4:00 pm   St. Ann’s Church
6:00 pm  +Jerry Novak by the Novak and Kaiser
Families

Sunday  1/2 – Solemnity of the Epiphany of the
Lord
9:30 am    For the People of St. Cyril’s and St. Ann’s
Parish & +Joe Sopcich by Joe and Maureen Hershewe

Lectors
12/19 Maggie Carmichael
12/24 Carol Sheehan
12/26 Tom Topi
1/2/2022 Carol Sheehan

Weekly Offering   
Dec. 5th & 12th, 2021 $3,635.00
Immaculate Conception                                   86.00
Religious Retirement                                     325.00
Funeral donation                                            250.00
Catholic Key donation                                     25.00
Mass Stipends                                                200.00

Please continue to pray for the sick and
suffering members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,  Jeff Workman,  Jason Hale,
Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson, James Collins, John
Mikula, Dorothy Halastik,  Charles Woods,  Annie Moran,
Suzanne Halastik, Jack and Beverly O’Renick, Michael
Stefancik, Mary Thomas, Darlene Sampson,  Bill Ramsey,
Bob and Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty, Cody Meyers,
Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer, Larry Nauser, Mary Ann
Olinskey, Howard Kaiser, Corey Cockrell, Teresa
Janacaro , Frances Janacaro, Father Carlyle, Bill Davis,
Carolyn Halastik Kay, Frank I. Calovich and Dave Bulen
and Family, Virginia Maglich and Tom McDonnell.

St. Cyril's Parish would like to offer our
condolences to Veronica Powell and Genevieve
Pinter and their families on the death of their
brother, Frank Cholak.  He passed away
December 5, 2021. Visitation was held December
12, 2021 with graveside interment with honors
scheduled for a later date.

St. Cyril's parishioners would like to
congratulate Dylan Tapko on his 1st Communion
today, December19, 2021.

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS

Altar Society Christmas party is today December
19 after Mass.  We are supporting Resource
Health (formally Rachel House) with diapers and
gas cards for their participants.  All ladies are
invited to attend the annual party.

*We will be cleaning and decorating the Church
for Christmas on Wednesday, December 22, 2021
after 6:00 pm Mass.

We have new varieties of Mystic Monk
Coffee available in the back of the Church. They
make great Christmas gifts!

2022 Calendars McGilley and Sheil Funeral
Home will again be donating 2022 Calendars to St.
Cyril's and St. Ann's.  They won't be delivered until
late December or early January 2022.

CATHOLIC KEY SUBSCRIPTION
An envelope for subscription for the Catholic Key
was mistakenly inserted in the packet of envelopes
received by parishioners. The Catholic Key is no
longer published as a newspaper since March
2020.  They are currently publishing the largest free
Catholic print media publication the Diocese of
Kansas City-St. Joseph, reaching 60,000 Catholic
homes six times a year. The magazine operates on
advertising and donations.  If you would like to
make a donation to the Catholic Key, please use the
Catholic Key envelope or make a check payable to
Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph noting in memo
line - Catholic Key.

From Father’s Pen:
It is with great joy that I announce a new ministry
for St. Ann and St. Cyril’s Churches. We are about
to begin a Parish Nursing Ministry. The ministry
will focus on the health and spiritual needs of
members of our parishes who are partially and
totally homebound. Each of our nurses will have
the faculty to take Holy Communion to the sick. In
addition to the three parish nurses, we have a
Spiritual Director. Members of this ministry are:

● Jean Loughran, Spiritual director
● Nurse Cindy Waits
● Nurse Debbie Negus
● Nurse Becky McDonnell

Watch for information concerning this new
Ministry and how you can access it.




